June 27, 1994

Paul MacDonald Chevrolet Mazda
2917 Vine
Hays, Kansas 67601

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Please consider placing an ad in our 116th Annual Emancipation Celebration
Program. We would like for your organization to purchase a full page ad for $100.00.
Support us in our efforts to become a National Park. Legislation is currently before
Congress. With the proposed legislation before congress, we are expecting record
attendence.

Thank You,

Angela Bates,
President




